
We were pleased to welcome Santillo Enterprises to Wellsville this past
weekend. As a new member of the Wellsville Area Chamber of
Commerce, we were approached by Tiffany and Mike to partner on the
"Wellsville Fair Food Drive Thru." It was a great success! The community
was thrilled to have some of their favorite fair foods available to them
with so many of our festivals, events and fairs cancelled due to Covid-
19. 

Santillo's was a well-oiled machine, clearly very experienced in following
the ever-changing guidelines outlined by the health department and
NYS.  The event was designed as a drive thru only, with walkup service
available if able to effectively social distance due to the numerous little
league and softball games happening at the park over the weekend. 

The event was pulled off in less than a week. Santillo's was prepared
with a full staff ready to safely serve the community. I can't say enough
about how professional and prepared Tiffany and Mike are. We look
forward to working with them again!

Feel free to contact the Chamber if you have any further questions.
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